SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT

September 3, 1957

Board met at Beltrami Village Hall, all members present.

Charles Sheridan called meeting to order. Minutes of previous meeting read and approved.

The Reis Town board came and got permission to work on the spoil bank east of W. Carlson. The purpose of this meeting was to take care of the above road, as Mr. Carlson threatened to file a lawsuit for having his road spoiled.

The board asked Martin Braaten to contact the Hubbard Town board to put up some push as guard rail at the small caved in by bridge S-8 at Oscar Vigness.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary